

Dear Dan and Dale,

I cannot thank you enough for all your assistance on our projects over the past several years. Your knowledge with regards to proper installation of our large drive in coolers and freezers has been outstanding. We appreciate your efforts to not only come out and visit our site, but all the small details that you include in your portion of these projects. Not many contractors have made their end of these complex installation schedules, but we know that you have always met the schedules (which is one less headache for us) that we needed. Also, we appreciate the fact that your company will service even our smaller needs.

We look forward to our continued relationship!

Ken FitzHenry